
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Proposed Change of Election System and Establishment of Trustee Areas for the 
Governing Board of the Paso Robles Joint Unified School District 

 
Pursuant to Education Code sections 5019 and 5030, the San Luis Obispo County 
Committee on School District Organization ("County Committee"), upon application 
from a school district's governing board, is authorized to change the method of election 
in a school district under its jurisdiction.  On June 22, 2021, the Board of Education of 
the Paso Robles Joint Unified School District selected a preferred trustee area boundary 
map and staggering sequence of elections, and adopted Resolution No. 21-26, which was 
submitted to the County Committee for consideration and potential approval. 

 
When considering a school district's proposal to adopt an alternative method of electing 
governing board members and to establish trustee areas, Education Code section 5019, 
subdivision(c) requires a county committee to call and conduct at least one public hearing 
in the district. 

 

 
Notice is hereby given that the County Committee will conduct a Public Hearing on the 
proposal to establish trustee areas within the Paso Robles Joint Unified School District 
and to establish a by-trustee area election method for the members of the Paso Robles 
Joint Unified School District Board of Education, as follows: 

 
 

Date:  Wednesday, September 8, 2021 
Time:  6:00p.m. 
Location:  Paso Robles Joint Unified School District Board Room 

800 Niblick Road 
Paso Robles, CA  93446 

 
 
In the interest of public health, this meeting will take place both online and in-person.  A 
link to the meeting can be found in advance of the meeting at the County Committee on 
School District Organization webpage: 
https://www.slocoe.org/divisions/administration/coun ty-committee-on-school-
districtorganizat ion/ 

 

 
For convenience, comments may be made via email in advance, and the County 
Committee may provide a telephonic option for verbal comments. If you wish to address 
the County Committee, you may email your public comment in advance 
to: kknuckles@slocoe.org 

 

 
Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please call the County 
Superintendent's Office at (805) 782-7201. 
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